## 3. Symposium der Jungen Physiologen



What?

## Young Physiologist Meeting

- Present your data & methods
- Learn new techniques
- Meet other physiologists

<sub>sine</sub>η? 25. - 26. September 2014

Nussallee 10, 53115 Bonn

Abstract deadline: 30.06.2014

Questions and abstracts should be send to e-mail: 3symposiumJP@gmail.com

Dear Physiologists,

we would like to invite you to join us at the

3. Symposium der Jungen Physiologen, 25. - 26.09.2014, Bonn.

Young scientists, students and postdocs from all fields of physiology will come together to experience, exchange and discuss in a friendly environment different aspects and methods of physiology. Please send your abstract until the end of June and specify the form of your presentation (oral or poster presentation). Participation is free and a limited number of travel grants are available (funded by DPG). Don't miss our Social Event on Thursday 25th Sept.

We are looking forward to welcome you in Bonn!

Further informations will be provided soon on our homepage: www.junge-physiologen.de

Questions and abstracts should be send to e-mail: 3symposiumjp@gmail.com or call us: +49 228 99 307 -3379 or -4007

Organisation Committee:

Tobias Brügmann (Uni Bonn) Anna Papazoglou (BfArM, Bonn) Christina Henseler (BfArM, Bonn) Carola Wormuth (BfArM, Bonn) Andreas Lundt (BfArM, Bonn)

Limited travel grants will be provided by the DPG (first come, first served)



www.junge-physiologen.de

e-mail: 3symposiumjp@gmail.com, phone: +49 228 99 307 -3379 or -4007